

Dear Parent/Carers,

Last term, Mr Smith began a free introductory basketball club. Mr Smith will continue running his afterschool basketball club after half term.

There will be a small charge to cover costs for Autumn 2. Sessions are £3 and must be paid in full up front to secure your place. A small number of Pupil Premium bursaries are available for application. Please speak to the office for further information about bursaries.

Basketball for Yrs 1-3 - £15.00

Wednesday – 3.15pm-4pm

Dates: 1st Nov, 8th Nov, 22nd Nov, 29th Nov & 6th Dec

Basketball for Yrs 4-6 - £15.00

Thursday - 3.15-pm

Dates: 2nd Nov, 9th Nov, 23rd Nov, 30th Nov & 7th Dec

There will no club during the week of 13th November due to the Year 5/6 residential.

For each club there will be a maximum of 20 children.

If you would like to request a place one of these clubs, please email Mrs Freeman at info@morden.merton.sch.uk

Please include your child's name, class and which club you would like to join in the email.

Please do not call the office to reserve a place, we can only accept an email.

Mrs Freeman will return your email to confirm if your child has a place or if they have been put on our waiting list.

All clubs finish at 4pm. **You must collect your child on time or you will forfeit your place.** Children can come to school wearing their PE if they have an after school club that day or if it is a mufti day they can bring in their PE kit to change into.

If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and you would like them to walk home, please ensure you include this in your email.

Kind Regards,

Mrs J Freeman Senior Administrator/PA to Headteacher









Headteacher: Mrs P. Blow Deputy: Miss A. Diamant Tel: 020 8648 4168

@: info@morden.merton.sch.uk
w: www.morden.merton.sch.uk

